
 
Announcement in relation to suspension of trading of H shares in the Company 

 
 
On 26 July 2010, Zijin Mining Group Co., Ltd.* (the “Company”) has requested a suspension of trading in 
the Company’s shares for one day at the Shanghai Stock Exchange and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 
Limited due to an important matter relating to price sensitive information.  As such matter is still in process, 
no disclosure can be made at the moment and the Company has requested to continue the suspension of 
trading in the Company’s shares for one day on 27 July 2010. 
 
The Company will provide further disclosure.  Investors and shareholders are advised to exercise 
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.  
 
 

 
 
26 July 2010 Fujian, the PRC  
*The English name of the Company is for identification purpose only 


